
San Jose / Sunnyvale 

John Ogden Memorial 

2016 Winter League 

 

Sign-ups are now open for the John Ogden Memorial Winter 

League which begins Saturday, January 16th, 2016. 

 

This popular Mixed/Match Pairs tournament, which has produced several 

past PIMD Champions, will be held at the Sunnyvale Lawn Bowls Club in 

2016. 

 

 This is a modified round robin event with prize money going to the first 

four places. 

 $50 entry fee per team. 

 Tournament will be held on three successive Saturdays beginning 

Saturday, January 16
th

. Follow on dates will be January 23
rd

 and January 

30
th

. 

 “Rained Out” games will be played Saturday, February 6
th

, if required. 

 The number of games each Saturday dependent on number of entrants – 4 

game max. 

 The number of ends for each game dependent on number games per day 

 Dress is winter casual with flat soled shoes required. 

 On any week, a team may substitute one member. Substitute must take 

lead position. 

 Entries are limited to the first 16 teams as determined by receipt of entry. 

 Entries must be received by January 9, 2016. 

 

Make Checks Payable to: SJLBC 

Mail to:  Heather Seacrist 

     1329 Glenwood Ave.  
     San Jose, CA 95125 

 

Team Entrants 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Captain    Email     Phone 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Lead      Email     Phone 

  


